
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Vincent de Paul Christmas Appeal 
Christmas is one of the peak times of the year where many individuals and 

families experiencing hardship turn to Vinnies for support. Christmas is also one 

of the times of the year where many people in the community generously 

support the work of St Vinnies through financial or material donations. 

This Christmas, our school will be supporting our local families 
and St Vinnies.  

Your contribution will make a world of difference! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Hamper donations 

need to be taken to the 

Library by Wednesday 6 

December.  Any 

monetary donations can 

be sent to the school 

office. 

 

The OLR community has been 

very generous this year and 

we thank you for continuing 

our mission of reaching out 

to others in need  

Year Hamper Contribution 
Kinder Lollies and sweets 

Year 1 Chocolates and Biscuits 

Year 2 Nibbles eg Chips and nuts 

Year 3 Tinned fruits / vegetables 

Year 4 Puddings, Mince Pies. Christmas Cake 

Year 5 Christmas Decorations 

Year 6 
Hygiene (Hair accessories, deodorant, 

body moisturiser, bubble bath) 


